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“We didn’t just build a futsal court, we 
built inspiration throughout our students 
and the community to lead active and 
healthy lives.

 Pam Miller,  
 Principal of Rollingwood Elementary

With limited space on their campus, Rollingwood 
Elementary was looking for a way to increase activity 
for both students and the surrounding community. 
Through a grant from our Parks & Public Space 
Initiative, we helped the school convert an empty, 
unused space into an enclosed, multi-purpose futsal 
court. Today, an explosion of activity overwhelms the 
renovated area throughout the school day and into 
the weekend, transitioning the area into an activity 
hub for Putnam City’s Rollingwood neighborhood.
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